
 

Fairfield Common A6 roundabout  
September 2022 update 

                        For any enquiries regarding the newsletter content please email gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk or call 07918640481 

Temporary traffic lights in place on Fairfield Road from Monday 
26th September 
 
We would like to let you know about our plans to install temporary two-
way traffic lights on a 200 metre stretch of the A6 Fairfield Road from 
Monday 26th September. The lights will be positioned as shown below.  
 
The lights will control the traffic in each direction, to help us safely 
complete the works on the new roundabout.   
 
To help keep traffic delays to a minimum, 
our team will be on site from 7am to 7pm – 
7 days a week to control the light timings by 
hand and shorten the distance affected if 
possible. The priority is to keep the traffic 
moving north so that delays are minimised 
in Buxton. We aim to remove the two way 
lights before the end of the year if possible. 
 
The A5004 (Long Hill) remains closed 
whilst a landslip is repaired. It is hoped that 
the road will reopen under two way traffic 
lights from the 2nd October.  
 
We apologise in advance for any 
inconvenience this may cause.  

 

 

CONTACT DETAILS AND FURTHER INFORMATION 

Further information,  i n c l u d i n g  a n y  updates on temporary 
traffic measures, is available on High Peak Borough Counci l's 
website. 

www.highpeak.gov.uk/FairfieldCommonRoundabout 

You can also follow the Council on   social media via 

 

twitter: @HighPeakBC 

Facebook: @highpeakbc 

 

PROJECT TEAM CONTACTS 

Derbyshire County Council Project Manager  

Gary Thompson – 07825 748 235 

Email: gary.thompson@derbyshire.gov.uk  

Galliford Try Project Manager 

David Sims - 07821 651 355 

Email: david.sims@gallifordtry.co.uk  

Or direct your enquiries to: Regeneration@highpeak.gov.uk  

 

On site working hours: Monday- Friday 8am- 6pm  
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Progress and upcoming works 

                      For any enquiries regarding the newsletter content please email gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk or call 07918640481 

 If you know somebody who would be interested in subscribing to     
our newsletter, please email: regeneration@highpeak.gov.uk  

Summary of works completed in August 2022 

• Completed 80% of the deep drainage works 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• The gas mains diversion works 
have started. 

 

 

 

 

 

Summary of works planned for September 2022     

• Completion of drainage 

• Completion of gas main diversion   

• Begin road box formation and verge fill forming the shape of the 
road and verges  

• Begin kerb laying 

• Install street lighting ducting 

• Install ducting to move high voltage cables 
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